CHURCH OF THE

APOSTLES

EASTERN SHORE

September 5, 2019

Re: Resolution for Approval of Baldwin County License Agreement

In order for Church of the Apostles to complete the paving of our entrance and have continuous paving
connected to 3rd street, we have approached Baldwin County and asked that the portion of Mclintyre
fronting our property be paved. They have issued a License Agreement (see attached) that will give us
the permission to pave 194’ of Mclintyre at a cost to us.

Therefore, be it resolved that we, the Vestry, unanimously approve moving forward with securing the
License Agreement with Baldwin County in the paving of 194’ of Mcintyre as per the specs detailed in
the agreement.
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